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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Loddon Valley WSC 

MEETING DATE 23rd January 2017 

ATTENDEES 

WSC members: John Nelson (Chair) Laurie Maxted (D/Chair), Ken 
                           Pattison, Murray Haw, Ron Vinnicombe, Chris                  
                           Harrison, Alan Mann,  
 
GMW attendees:  David Currie, Phil Hoare 

APOLOGIES Robert Moon, Bill Diss 
 
Main Topics Discussed 
System capacity & potential for delivery constraints - Rationing Irrigation Deliveries 
• Discussion about the large volume of water that remains available to be delivered in LV. 
• WSC sought update on what GMW was doing to ensure potential large autumn demand can be met. 
• WSC suggested some media be issued advising customers of the potential for delivery system 

congestion.   
Operational Update  
• Updated the committee on the weed spaying activities that have taken place – in preparation for the 

autumn demand.  
• WSC discussed the flood repairs to GMW channel banks and action that has taken place. 
 
 


